

**From:** Suzanne Wade <suzanne-wade@conservewa.net>  
**To:** Suzanne Wade <suzanne-wade@conservewa.net>  
**Sent:** Wednesday, September 26, 2012 12:42 PM  
**Subject:** Firewise Projects

Just a quick update to everyone who is involved with our Firewise program. Some of you have projects partially complete, others have yet to start, and I still need to visit with a few of you who have mailed in a permission sheet so that we can go over the scope of the project.

As you are all aware, we still have some pretty large wildfires burning in our county. For those of you who signed up after the Taylor bridge Fire, I am still waiting on funding information and will get back to you as soon as I hear anything. Most of the people involved in these decisions are also involved with fighting the fires.

The Industrial Fire Precaution Level for all of you is at a 4 currently, which means a complete shutdown. As soon as we get to a level 2, we can at least work on the projects until 1 pm. I don't see them changing this rating until we get some rain, so I can't even guess when we can start scheduling.

So just be flexible and we'll get going as soon as it is feasible. I will run the program until we can't access the sights due to snow. After that, we'll schedule as soon as the snow leaves in the spring.

If I have not visited your property, could you give me a quick call to schedule a visit?

Thanks for your patience and feel free to get back with me with any questions!

*Suzanne Wade*  
**GIS Specialist**  
**Kittitas County Conservation District**  
**509 925-8585 ext 113**  
**Fax 509.925.8591**  
[www.kccd.net](http://www.kccd.net)